NEWS RELEASE
CITY OF MANSFIELD Tim Theaker, Mayor

For Immediate Release

Date: July 16, 2019 Contact: Mayor Tim Theaker
419-755-9626

Subject: Chick-fil-A Location for July 18, 2019

Mansfield, OH-- Mayor Theaker has announced that Chick-fil-A will be in Mansfield on Thursday,
July 18, 2019 from Noon until 7:30 p.m. The Chick-fil-A food truck will be located in the parking
lot of First Presbyterian Church located at 399 S. Trimble Rd. thanks to a gracious offer by Pastor

Finnegan to use that location for this trial.

Mayor Theaker is encouraging residents to patronize Chick-fil-A in an efforts to get them to
permanently locate a restaurant here in Mansfield.
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